
 1 

Northern Lights 
A Publication of North Cities Quilt Guild  

Dates to Remember 

• October 25—Guild 
Meeting 

• October 26—
Workshop “Crazy 
cushion” 

 

 

 

 
 

October 2021 

Monday October 25th 
Meeting begins at 7:00pm 

October Lecture and Workshop:  Becky Mc Daniel 

 

October 25:  Lecture:  Applique Journey 

 

Becky’s lecture is about her  "Applique Journey", where she will 

give a trunk show and talk about several types of applique she 

includes in her projects.  She will hand out samples so that you 

can have a hands on during her talk. 

 

Becky won the Judges Recognition Award for her Circle Jubilee 

quilt at the spring 2019 Paducah Show! And was then published 

in the AQ magazine and was in the March 2020 AQ Calendar! 
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Presidents Message 

October always seems a time for endings and new beginnings.  Summer has ended, the 
weather is cooling (hopefully), and we are drawing together in celebration of the harvest 
of the seeds we have sown throughout the year.  Our Guild is no different. I am honored 
that you have selected me as president for this coming year of quilting fun and adventure. 

It was so wonderful to see everyone last month in person and I am glad we can once again 
have our meetings at the Placentia Presbyterian Church I am so grateful to last year’s 
Board who kept the Guild going on Zoom during such a difficult time. Here’s hoping we 
can continue as we began, rejoicing together in all things quilting. 

This month’s speaker, Beck McDaniel, will be presenting her lecture, “Applique Journey” 
along with her workshop “Crazy Cushion” I always pick up a pointer or two at every 
meeting and, since appliqué is one of my favorites, I am excited to hear and see wheat 
she has to say.   

Get ready in November to Jingle Mingle once again! This is always a merry meeting and is 
a wonderful way to get into the holiday spirit. Gnomes are busy working to make sure this 
event is bursting with holiday joy. 

Please do remember that the church, at the present time, does require masks to be worn 
during the meeting and that there be no food or drink.  Of course, as soon as they change 
their policies for meeting, the Board will let you know. 

Here’s wishing you more treats than tricks this Halloween.  See you on October 25th 

 

Loretta Beaumont 

President 

 

 



 3 

Upcoming Workshops 

October 26th 

Workshop With Becky Mc Daniel  
“Crazy Cushion”  

 

The last workshop of 2021!  Come join the fun! 

 

If you want to feel comfortable, this is the workshop for you! 

Becky McDaniel will be the master instructor! She will teach us how to make a paper-pieced CRAZY 

CUSHION. This is how she describes the class: 

 

“This “Crazy Cushion” is paper pieced with 3 different designs—Star Jasmine, Pineapple, Flying Geese 

“I will show you how to do paper piecing using a light box. This technique makes it so much easier to get 

the points perfect! You will learn how to make the welting and the large hand quilting with pearl cotton to 

make your cushion pop.” “This cushion also has a zipper which makes it easier to wash if necessary. I will 

show you how to set and stabilize your zipper and put a fun handle on so that carrying your cushion is 

easier!” 

 

Kits are available in 3 sizes at $35 each. The kit will include: 

 Printed Paper Piecing Pages (16 pages) 

 16x16x3 firm foam cushion 

 3 ¾ yards of cotton cording 

 22” x 1 ½” strap 

 22” zipper  

 Pattern 

 

Becky will also have available: 

Neutral Fabric @ $11/yd 

YLI Monofilament Thread @ $8 

Sue Spargo #8 embroidery thread @ $5 

Big Stitch Needles @ $6 for a package of 12 needles 

9”x9” wool mats @ $18 

Light tablets @ $25 

Becky will also have instructions on how to order the cushion from an online vendor or you can buy foam 

at any local upholstery supply. 
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Recipe 

A gift to you from our October speaker - Becky McDaniel 

 

As in the past, we have been asking our guest speakers to share a favorite 

recipe. Here is one of Becky McDaniel’s favorites. Perhaps you could give it a 

try or share the recipe with a friend. 

 

“Caprese Pasta with Shrimp” 

By: Becky McDaniel 

 

Combine in a large bowl while pasta cooks: 

• 1 small white onion chopped 

• Grape or cherry tomatoes sliced in half ( I never measure… just a 

• Bunch.. 1 - 2 cups..) 

• Bunch of basil cut into ribbons 

• Container of pearl mozzarella 

• Olive oil - probably 1/4 C. …. ( I just pour it in…) 

• Garlic salt and pepper 

 

Toss with spaghetti or your favorite pasta. 

 

I add the basil lime shrimp from Costco into 

the mixture at this point. Serve with pine 

nuts. 
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And the Winner is……. 

Linda Bolton winner of the Opportunity Quilt:  

Carolina Lily and Friends  
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This years Opportunity Quilt…... 

This years Opportunity Quilt was made by Betty Getchell and donated by her family 

to the North Cities Quilt Guild. 
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North Cities Quilt Guild  

 

Charter Members: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Past Presidents: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outgoing Board: 
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Board and Advisors: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Incoming Board: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Charis: 
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Presidents Quilt: 
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UFO Challenge 

Do you have any projects that you’ve started and haven't quite completed yet?  Here is a 
fun challenge for you.  Sign up for the Guild's UFO Challenge and complete 5 projects 
this upcoming year.  All you need to do is complete the UFO entry form with the names 
and descriptions of 5 projects that you would like to complete and turn it in with a 
$10.00 entry fee (for prizes and supplies).  Mail the entry to me, Anna Lee 1224 W. Prim-
rose Drive, Orange, Calif. 92868 or, if we have any live events, you can give it to me 
there.  Entries are accepted right up to the last turn in at the general meeting September 
26, 2022.  Forms will be in the newsletter and at the UFO table at the monthly meetings. 
 
You will receive a participation ribbon upon my receiving an entry form.  If the form is 
handed to me in person, you will receive your ribbon then.  If through the mail, I will 
contact you as to where we can meet so that you may receive your ribbon. 
There will be five turn-ins from January to September 2022.   
 
When you submit a "completed" UFO (that means it has been quilted, bound and has an 
affixed label) by email with photos or at a live meeting, we will put in a ticket for that 
night's turn-in prize drawing and you will receive your first ‘turn-in’ button.  This will hap-
pen with each UFO you have turned in.  Turn-in months are January, March, June, July, 
September and online turn-ins should be submitted by the Friday before the meeting.  
There is no limit as to how many UFO’s you turn at a time.  At the last turn-in, there will 
be a drawing for everyone who has completed any UFO and a final drawing for those 
who have completed all 5 UFO’s. 
 
You may sign up at any time between now and September 26, 2022 
 
If there are any questions please call me, Anna Lee at 
714-321-2650.  quiltingannalee@yahoo.com 
 
Thank you in advance for your participation.  Now get 
to sewing and enjoy the process. 
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Share and Care 

Beth Stiel’s neck surgery went very well according to the surgeon. 
She will have a few weeks for my recovery but they will go by fast.  

LINDA BOYLE Oct 02 

SUSAN KJELLGREN Oct 07 

SUSAN ANN LANE Oct 17 

DIANA CLINE Oct 18 

AMY ESTRADA Oct 24 

KATHY TAYLOR Oct 24 

DIANE FISHER Oct 25 

KARON CORNELL Oct 27 

VERNA WHEELER Oct 28 

KAREN KINDSCHI Oct 26 
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Show and Tell 
Blocks made by NCQG for Habitat for Humanity. Three twin size quilts.   
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Show and Tell cont’d  
2021 Mystery Retreat Quilts!!! 
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Show and Tell cont’d  
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Guild Meetings (Overview) 

We meet on the fourth Monday of each month, January through November (dark in December and 

May), at the:  

Placentia Presbyterian Church, in Key Center. 
849 North Bradford, Placentia, CA 92870 
 
6:30pm - Social time, refreshments, library, opportunities, block exchange and more 
7:00pm - Welcome, Business Meeting, Program, Show and Tell and Door prizes and other drawings 

Monday  
October 25th 

Becky McDaniel  Tuesday  

October 26th 

Workshop  

“Crazy Cushion”  

Monday 
November 22nd 

Jingle Mingle 

 

  

Monday 
January 24th 

NCQG Member Trunk 

Show 

  

Monday 
February 28th 

Pam Hadfield 

Trunk Show 

Tuesday 

March 1st 

Workshop: 

Whimsey Dresdens 

Monday 
March 28th 

March Madness   

Monday 
April 25th 

Lauetta Crites 

Creative: Key to Unlock 

Your Creative Power 

Tuesday 

April 26th 

Workshop: 

Quilt Coloring Fun 

Monday 
June 27th 

Linda and Carl Sullivan 

Colorwerx Trunkshow 

Tuesday  

June 28th 

Workshop: 

Precision Piecing: Waterafll 

Colourwerx.com 

Monday 
July 25th 

Rita Jones 

Quilts of Valor 

Tuesday 

July 26th 

Workshop: 

Ruth Locke Flag Collage 

Monday 
August 22nd 

Patchwork Stars TBD Mystery Retreat 

Monday  
September 26th 

Installation of Officers    

Monday  
October 24th 

Karen Cunagin 

All My Best Ideas 

Tuesday  

October 25th 

Workshop: 

Yo-Yo Queen’s                   

Embellishment Primer  
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SPONSORS 

Do you have something you would like included in the newsletter? Let me know! All articles 

should be submitted by the 5th of the month. Please submit to: j.marcia@gmail.com 

Note from Newsletter Editor 


